
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

12 September 2017 
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 

MUSIC FEST 2017 - WIND ENSEMBLE 
 

On Friday 20 October, Wind Ensemble will be competing in Music Fest 2017 to be held at Calamvale 

Community College Performing Arts, 11 Hamish Street, Calamvale. This is a valuable experience for the 

girls where they will receive feedback on their performance and have the opportunity to hear similar 

ensembles from other Brisbane schools. 
 

A bus will take the girls to and from Calamvale Community College, leaving St Margaret’s at 3:30pm. Wind 

Ensemble is scheduled to perform at 5:30pm. There will be a presentation soon afterwards and the girls will 

return by bus to St Margaret’s. It is anticipated they will be back at school by approximately 6:45pm. If you 

would prefer to collect your daughter after the presentations from Calamvale Community College, please 

indicate this on the slip below and return to the Music Department by Friday 13 October 2017. 
 

Girls will be required to wear their school uniform - Middy with brown socks and shoes and hair tied 

neatly back with a white ribbon. 

 

Parents are more than welcome to attend the performance. The cost is $10 (adults)/$5 (concession). 

Children are free. 
 

I’m looking forward to this being a positive performance opportunity for the girls! 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Brad King 

Head of Performance 

 

 ……………………………………………………………………………………………..…………………… 
 

Only complete if your daughter WILL NOT be returning on the bus back to St Margaret’s. 
 

Music Fest 2017 – Friday 20 October 

Please return to the Music Department by Friday 13 October 
 

 

I will be collecting my daughter, ___________________________________ in ________ (Year/Form)  

 

after the performance and presentations from Calamvale Community College on Friday 20 

October.  
 
 

Signature: _____________________________________   Date: _____________________ 


